
** Public Notice ** 

The City of Cleveland Department of 

Public Health, Office of Vital Statistics  
Will be Closed on Wednesday, 

08/06/2025  
 

CLEVELAND – The City of Cleveland Department of 

Vital Statistics will be closed for system upgrade on 
Wednesday, August 6.  We will reopen on  

August 7, 2025. 

The entire State system will be down, so birth 
certificates will not be available anywhere in the state.  

Some smaller offices (Lakewood or Parma) may come 

up later in the day for birth certificates only.  These 
offices can not accept vouchers.   

 
Death certificates will not be available until  

August 7, 2025.   




